

June 11, 2009

Mr. Tom Boyd The Heroes P.O. Box 500742 San Diego, CA 92150

Dear Tom:

Music is a spirited outburst of the soul, uplifting minds, hearts and bodies with melodious notes filling the air. Through music, a greater appreciation of life and living is felt and this is precisely what every guest at the Childhelp Southern California Auxiliary *Red, White & Blue USO-Themed Revue* experienced while listening to you and *The Heroes*. You and your wonderful musical selections were absolutely fabulous!

We are so grateful to you and *The Heroes* for dazzling the audience aboard the U.S.S. Midway at this very special Childhelp fundraiser. Your rendition of the great ballads, salute to the military, the music of the 50's and select eras, combined with current hits had the crowd on their feet, enthusiastically dancing all night long. Your incredible sounds electrically charged the guests and atmosphere urging guests to ask for many encores. You were definitely a *hit* with this crowd!

Thank you for delightfully entertaining the group at this extraordinary event. The name of your band, *The Heroes*, is so fitting by what you give musically to audiences. But this name is even more apropos because your excellence in musicianship helped to raise funds to rescue and heal abused and neglected children. You most certainly are *The Heroes* in these children's lives.

We look forward to the next opportunity for us to relish your musical genius at another Childhelp event. Many blessings to *The Heroes* for being *heroes of hope* for the children healing from abuse through Childhelp.

For the love of a child,

Sara O'Meara

Chairman & CEO

Yvonne Fedderson

President

/wy